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Carr Congratulates Anna Gomez on Senate Confirmation

WASHINGTON, September 7, 2023—FCC Commissioner Brendan Carr released the following statement after the U.S. Senate confirmed Anna Gomez to serve as an FCC Commissioner. 

“I want to extend my congratulations to Anna Gomez on being confirmed by the U.S. Senate to serve as an FCC Commissioner.  Ms. Gomez’s career demonstrates a longstanding commitment to public service—from her leadership in the State Department’s Bureau of Cyberspace and Digital Policy to her previous service as staff counsel in the U.S. Senate and roles at the FCC, White House, and National Telecommunications and Information Administration (NTIA).  I welcome her as a colleague and look forward to working together on policies that will protect consumers and promote the interests of all Americans.” 
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